Wednesday, 18", 2016
7:00 am - 7:45 am
Elementary Conference Room

Roll Call: April Bailey, Carmen Garness, Kelly Ganrud, Dawn Lenz, Chloe House,
Abbie Broich, Traci Bauer, Jeanie Rucker

Branding Brainstorming

Creating an identity and logo to be placed around the school and community, so when
people see it they think of Pine Island Schools.

*Official font-not too blocky, discussed the font used on the Panther posters in the
conference room

*Logo-change the P in panthers to a panther head possibly

Discussion about presenting to the School Board in May
Everything went really well!

Updates from Suggestion Boxes
Free/reduced form__anything to get ready for the fall?

Suggestion Boxes:

*More phy-ed time

*More playground equipment-PTO is working on this

*Need for recycling bins for plastics and glass bottles

*Acknowledging comments being made to let community know we are looking at them.

Who will be the leader next year for CCC?

We'll ask Larissa to see if she would be interested.



